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No new tax on tires! We are a family farm in Benton County and use tires on our 

autos, pickups, trucks, tractors, combines and a myriad of implements of husbandry. 

Farm income is already on a down cycle and we just can't see any reason to "kick the 

dog", especially fresh are all the forms we have filed to complete our payroll for the 

2024 tax year. Bureaucratic red tape is sickening, we have had enough. NO on Tire 

Taxes! 


